Newsletter 21.10.16

Dates:

Tuesday 1st November: flu immunisations for children in Years 1,2 and 3 Friday 4th November: open afternoon for parents to look at children's work

Wednesday 9th November: Parents' Evening (late)
Thursday 10th November: Y6 Class Assembly – 9.15am
Thursday 10th November: Y6 Parents invited for lunch
Thursday 10th November: Parents' Evening (early)
Thursday 17th November: Y4 Class Assembly – 9.15am
Thursday 17th November: Y4 Parents invited for lunch

Friday 18th November: Children in Need Day Thursday 24th November: Y3 Class Assembly

Thursday 24th November: Y3 Parents invited in for lunch Thursday 1st December: Y5 Class Assembly – 9.15am Thursday 1st December: Y5 Parents invited for lunch

Friday 2nd December: Christmas Fair



Please remember that school will be closed to pupils on Monday 31st October as we are having one of our staff training days.

CLASS ASSEMBLIES

Well done to the children in Years 1 and 2 who have already delighted us with their class assemblies. Year 1 entertained us with a glorious retelling of 'We're Going on a Bear Hunt', whilst Year 2 thrilled us with all they have learned about the Great Fire of London and a super retelling of Little Red Riding Hood.

HARVEST

Well done to the children in Years 3 and 4 who led our Harvest Assembly. We were so impressed with your singing, storytelling and sharing of facts. Many thanks for all the donations of food for the Yate foodbank.

SKIPATHON

Thank you to everyone who supported our Skipathon for the British Heart Foundation. The children did brilliantly during an afternoon of skipping, using skills such as double skips, criss-crosses and synchronised jumping! We are still getting in the last few sponsorship forms but will let you know the grand total as soon as we can.

HALLOWEEN SAFETY CODE

Please see attached message from Avon and Somerset Police.

STAY and LEARN Sessions

Thank you to the parents who joined us for our KS2 Maths Stay and Learn Sessions this week. The children thoroughly enjoyed sharing their learning and we hope it will help you support your children at home. Parents of children in KS1 will be invited to join us after half term.

SPORTS LEADERS

We are pleased to announce our Year 6 Sports Leaders for next term who will be working with all classes to promote a love of sport, competition and our sporting values:-Jaime, Destiny, Megan, Holly, Nathan and Charlie.



Head Teacher's Awards

Congratulations to the following children who have earned a Head Teacher's Award:-

EYFS – Imogen S, Isabella and Leah for making a fabulous start to writing

- Y1 James for working so hard to learn his shapes; Luca for writing amazing sentences
- Y2 Lacey for wonderful writing about the Great Fire of London; Riley for marvellous measuring
- Y5 Phoebe, Freya M, Evie and Scarlett for excellent explanations about African animal life-cycles.
- Y6 Jaime for tackling the hardest challenge given in a maths lesson and cracking it! Holly, Lily, Karlie and Summer for fabulous reports about the North Pole.